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OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK 
I ANN COLE 

COMMISSION CLERK 

COMMISSIONERS: STATE OF FLORIDA 
LISA POLAK EDGAR, CHAIRMAN 
MATTHEW M. CARTER 11 
K A W A  J. MCMURRIAN (850) 413-6770 

NANCY ARGENZIANO 
NATHAN A. SKOP 

August 10,2007 

To: Parties of Records and 
Interested Persons in 
Docket No. 070432-E1 

Re: Docket No. 070432-E1 - Petition for authority to use deferral accounting and 
for creation of a regulatory asset for prudently incurred preconstruction costs 
associated with development of clean coal project, by Florida Power & Light 
Company. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to inform you that the Commission is reporting the following Communication in the 
above-referenced, docket: 

E-mail communication dated August 5, 2007, from Michael O'Brien, 
Green League of Broward 

This email will be made a part of the record in this proceeding. Any party who desires to 
respond to this communication may do so within 10 days by sending a response to the Office of 
Commission Clerk, 2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Cole 
Clerk of the Commission 
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Enclosure 

cc: Michael Cooke, General Counsel 
Public Service Commission 
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Kirtrina McMurrian 

From: Green League [greenleaguebroward@gmail com] 

Sent: 

To : Consumer Contact 

cc: Lisa Edgar; Matthew Carter, Katrina McMurrian, Nancy Argenziano; Nathan A. Skop 

Subject: FPL's request for $34 million charge to consumers for failed coal-fired plant in Glades County 

Sunday, August 05, 2007 8.03 PM 

Hello Florida Public Service Commission, 

It has been reported in the press that FPL has requested to recover $34 million from customers for its bungled and short- 
sighted attempt to build a coal-fired power plant near Lake Okeechobee. FPL forged ahead with this proposed power 
plant without proper concern for the environmental sensitivity of the everglades or the effect of increased carbon 
emissions on global climate change. It would be wrong to reward this behavior by requiring customers to pay for FPL's 
mistakes. Therefore I am requesting that the FPSC reject FPL's request. FPL needs to know that it is time to invest their 
millions in alternative sustainable power production. 

Yours, 
Michael O'Brien 
Green League of Broward 

3/7/2007 


